
Mrs. Taulbee is with her 5th grade student Kylan Combs who 
is the winner of the Breathitt County Grandparent of the 
Year Essay contest.  Kylan, along with his grandmother Lois 
Jett has been invited to attend the BCRTA March 27th 
meeting to read his essay. 
 

 
MRC Student wins Breathitt County Essay 

Contest 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 Composition 

Jessica Bowling 
Isabella Smith 
Lisa Strong 

Future Problem Solving 
Scarlett Lovins 
Kyle Henson 
Jacob Fugate 
Brooklyn Gross 

Math 
Aiden Combs 
Kylan Combs 
Isabella Smith 
 

Science 
Kylan Combs 
Scarlett Lovins 
Jadyn Spurgeon 

Social Studies 
Aiden Combs 
Brooklyn Gross 
Kyle Henson 

Language Arts 
Scarlett Lovins 
Isabella Smith 
Lisa Strong 

Arts & Humanities 
Jessica Bowling 
Jacob Fugate 
Jadyn Spurgeon 

 
 
Good luck to everyone! 

Marie Roberts-Caney 
Redskin NEWS 

January 2020  

MAP Test  scores will be given Feb., 14th  

 
MRC Students Competing in the Academic 

Governor’s Cup 
 
 

Kylan Combs and 
Allison Neace were 
the first MRC 
students to have 
reached their 
Accelerated 
Reading goal of 100 
points. 

Principal’s Note  
We are excited to have a new science curriculum, 
called Amplify Science.  Our teachers had 
professional development for the program in early 
January and are now using it for instruction.  The 
program comes with a wide variety of materials to 
conduct experiments and other hands-on activities.  
We are sure this program will improve our students’ 
understanding of science.   
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Classroom Activities 

Mrs. Spencer’s 3rd Grade Class enjoys the hands-on 
experience of the new Science program “Amplify 
Science.” 

Students in Mr. Fugate’s 2nd grade have been busy 
practicing subtraction with decomposition of the 
tens place.  They have been working very hard on 
this skill!  Subtraction action!!!! 
 

Mrs. Nobles preschool class utilizing the new math and literacy centers that 
were recently purchased through a grant by the board of education.    
 6th Grade has reclaimed 

the attendance trophy 


